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Südzucker management board decides about dividend recommendation for business year 

2016/17 

In today’s meeting the Südzucker AG management board has decided to recommend a dividend 

of 0.45 (previous year: 0.30) Euro per share for business year 2016/17 to the annual general 

meeting, taking place 20 July 2017. The decision is conditional to the respective resolution by the 

supervisory board (expected 17 May 2017).  

The full report for business year 2016/17 will be published on 18 May 2017. 
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